From: Seeley, Shawn

To: tallison@archcoal.com

Subject: New License No. 47-31475-01, Docket No. 030-38551
Date: Thursday, June 21, 2012 1:00:00 PM

Mr. Allison,

This email is in response to the above subject application for a new NRC radioactive
materials license. In order to continue our review, we need the following additional
information submitted to our office:

1: Your application needs to be reviewed and signed by a member of management.
Therefore, please provide an organization chart depicting that you are a member of
management. If you are not considered a member of management, please have a
representative from management review this and all subsequent submissions to this office
regarding your NRC license.

2: Your application does not address the maximum amount of radioactive material you
wish to possess. Please submit the maximum amount of radioactive material you seek
authorization to possess.

3: Your application does not adequately address how you will perform routine
maintenance. The please confirm that you will implement and maintain procedures for
routine maintenance of your fixed gauges in accordance with each manufacturer’s or
distributor’s written recommendations and instructions.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this additional information. Please note that
you may fax us the information at 610-337-5269. Please ensure to reference your license
and docket numbers when submitting any correspondence. Thank you for your attention
to this matter.

In addition, we will need to perform a pre-licensing visit before the license can be issued.
Please let us know what a good time frame would be for such a visit from now until the end
of July.

Thank you.
Shawn

Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1, DNMS

2100 Renaissance Boulevard

King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5102
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